
P-04-500 Call For Regulation of Animal Welfare Establishments in Wales – 

Correspondence from the Petitioner to the Clerking Team, 29.09.14 

 

Hi Kayleigh, 

  

I am disappointed by the delay in response regarding this item from the 

Assembly Minister to the Petitions committee, as this petition was originally 

submitted over a year ago, and we are still awaiting a response into this 

matter.   

  

I would like to thank the diligence of the petitions committee in address this 

matter, and hopefully we will receive the response very soon, so that this 

issue can be taken forward.  

  

I look forward and welcome seeing the response from the minister on this 

significant animal welfare matter. 

  

Yours Sincerely 

  

Cllr Lisa Winnett 


